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Alison Punchard Wed, Jul 12, 2023 at 10:40 PM
To: crfhelpline@gmail.com

Good evening all
I was very disappointed to hear the news about this year's CRF and appreciate being told the reasons behind the
postponement. It must have been such a hard time for all of you as organisers, I can't even imagine the time and
effort, not to mention the money that goes in to organising an event like this.
I would just like to say that we have enjoyed this festival over many years, going right back to the Rockinbeerfest
days...in fact we have only missed a few over the years.
We have made this a real family outing, bringing our grandson when he was only a toddler and felt it was a really safe
and friendly environment.
We were so looking forward to coming back to Horseheath this year after a break of a few years, it's a wonderful site
and as far as I am aware there were no neighbour complaints.
Wherever the CRF has been held, the venue has been kept spotlessly clean throughout and always left clean and
tidy thanks to the wonderful volunteers.
I really hope that the licensing issues can be overcome and we will be able to enjoy this festival next year.
Thanks to you all for your hard work.
Best wishes
Alison Punchard.
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